Domestic Violence RFA Questions

1. When I click on "RFA Application" it takes me to this attachment. Is there another
application we should fill out? Or, do we just create our own using the "Required Project
Components" within the RFA?

State Response: There is not a grant application for download, but section IV of the RFA

lists everything that is necessary to apply.

2. Regarding the DV Prevention Grant RFA LAAA 2023-05, is there a specific grant
application for download?

State Response: There is not a grant application for download, but section IV of the RFA

lists everything that is necessary to apply.

3. This question is in reference to Section 1. Paragraph B (Project Background and
Overview):

a. Our organization does DV prevention work (1), DV victims services and
advocacy (2), and DV crisis intervention (3). Would we be able to apply under all
three categories requesting funding for all three of our programs? Or do you
suggest we pick one single category to write the grant for (and thus, focus our
application on a single program)? If we were able to write the grant to cover all
three of our programs (and all three subject areas I mentioned above), would we
need to submit three separate applications, or would clearly defining them in a
single grant application be sufficient?

State Response: You should submit a single grant. The purpose of the topics is to clarify the
type of programs the grant is intended to support.

4. This question is in reference to Section I. Paragraph C (Funding and Budget
Requirements):
b. Are the funding opportunities listed designed to cover the entirety of the funding
period, or will they be awarded each year? (L.e., $50,000 for both 2024 and 2025
for a total of $100,000 vs. $100,000 awarded in 2024 and 2025 for a total of
$200,000.)
State Response: They are to cover the entirety of the funding period.

5. The organization types provided exclude private agencies/for-profit organizations as
eligible for this grant. Considering the landscape of the professional field, a greater
majority of experts, supports, evidence-based practices, interventions, etc., are provided
by fee-for-service and/or private providers providing direct care, support,
psychoeducation and treatment to both persons using abuse and victim survivors. Would
the Colorado Attorney General’s Office consider amending the eligibility to include these
agencies for submission and consideration for funding?

State Response: We cannot revise requirements during an open competition, but to check back
again during the next grant cycle to see if for profit agencies have been added to eligibility.
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